A new way to get information for students, faculty, and staff is rolling out at TLU beginning Aug. 20. 

Today@TLU is a pilot program that will begin this semester to try to improve communications among the TLU community.  Today@TLU is a daily e-newsletter that students, faculty and staff will find on the intranet home page.  Set your home page to the TLU intranet to make sure you don’t miss a thing!  
Today@TLU will replace TLU Messages (e-mail and voice mail) and the faculty and staff newsletter.  It will include a calendar of events for today and tomorrow, announcements for the campus community, photos, news updates, classified ads, and much more.
To make sure your information is included, send your news, announcements, and photos – anything that you would have sent to TLU Messages or the Faculty & Staff Newsletter – to today@tlu.edu by noon each day for the next business day’s e-newsletter.  
General Guidelines:

When sending announcements to Today@TLU, keep in mind these simple rules: 

· Announcements should be limited to those about the TLU community (i.e. meetings, honors, events, athletic event absences, etc.)  

· Detailed information in announcements, classified items, etc. will be included in the e-newsletter only one time
· Always spell check your announcement before sending it. 

· Also - and more importantly – fact-check it. This means double-check dates, times and the spelling of names. 

· Please write the announcement exactly as you want it to go out. The message may be edited for length or clarity.

· Today@TLU will announce the first meeting of the semester for a particular group, but not subsequent meetings.  Subsequent meetings may be listed in the Calendar.

· Check the Internet Calendar on the TLU Web site homepage for all events listed. To add an event to the Calendar, contact the Student Activities Office or University Relations Web master.

· Death notices will be published in Today@TLU for the death of or in the immediate family of any of the following: present student, faculty, staff, emeritus faculty or staff member, member of the university board, and special friends of the university as designated by the president or the senior vice president for university relations. Immediate family is defined as spouse, parent, child, or sibling. 
Voice mail messages will be limited to those of an urgent nature that cannot wait until the following morning’s newsletter.  Examples would be a severe weather alert, building closure, etc.  If you have an urgent message that must go out, please contact University Relations at ext. 8020.  

Please send any questions or feedback to Today@TLU editors Kathy Hughes (khughes@tlu.edu or 830-372-8049) or Susan Rinn (srinn@tlu.edu or 830-372-8183) in University Relations or e-mail today@tlu.edu .
Thank you.
